As a parent at a private school, | strongly oppose SB223. It is complicated, time consuming, unnecessary and, most of all, costly.

Cost is most concerning to me as a private school parent. | have talked about this bill with other private school parents and since
many of them agree that it isn’t an option to attend Oregon public schools,

they will either home school or move out of state if private school becomes too costly.



